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Gentlemen:

Attachment I reports an unsatisfactory Licensee Blind Performance Test
Procedure result received from our NIDA certified laboratory. This
notification is submitted in accordance with 10CFR26, Appendix A, 2.8(e)(4).

If you need additional details, please contact the Site Protection Section
Manager, Thomas E. Mahon at (216) 259-3737, extension 5314.
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Attachment

cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Resident Inspector
NRC Region III
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Unsatisfactory Blind Performance Test Result
,

Investigative Summary

On May ll, 1992, our Medical Services _ Unit (HSU) supervisor submitted a blind
proficiency sample to our NIDA certified laboratory. This sample was known to
be positive for amphetamine and methamphetamine. On May 18, 1992, the MSU
supervisor received a negative result en this sample from the laboratory. The
laboratory's Scientific Dirce'or was contacted and informed that the sample
vas a blind proficiency sample known to be positive. He was requested to send
associated documentation to our Fitness for Duty Coordinator for review. He

was also requested to perform an annlysis to determine the toot cause of the
unsatisfactory result.

On May 19, 1992, the . 2ntific Director of the laboratory reported that their
analysis indicated that the root cause was personnel ertor on the part of the
certifying scientist.

|

The analytical work performed on the samp?.e resulted in a positive result for
the subject drugs. However, the certifying scientist incorrectly transcribed-

i the results of the confirmation test from the exttaction log (utilized to
record the results of the confirmation test) to the Toxicology Forensic Report
form (utilized to prepare the final report to our Medical Reviev Officer).
Rather than record the result of the confirmation test as positive, the
certifying scientist recorded the-result as negative on the Toxicology
Forensic Report Form. From that form, the final report was prepared and
. forwarded to our HRO.

As a-result of this incident, the laboratory's Scientific Director immediately.
instituted the following corrective action.E

I 1. The transcriptions of all confirmation test results from the extraction *

log to the Toxicology Forensic Report form vill receive a second reviev
so ensure accuracy.

2. All. certifying scientists vete advised of the requirement for this second
-

-review. Their signatures acknowledging this are on file at the
laborat gy.,

i Documentation obtained from the laboratory was provided to our MRO for
! evaluation. Aftet evaluating the information, the MRO concurred with the-

laboratory's corrective action.
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DateDan Isenschmid, Scientific Directcr.

Southgate Laboratory
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